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Pedestrian safety improvements on 
Parramatta Road, Homebush delayed 
 
Parramatta Road Urban Amenity Improvement Program 
July 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wangal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW will temporarily 
pause safety improvements due to an 
unforeseen water pipe issue. 
Pedestrian safety and urban amenity 
improvements between Nipper and Station Streets 
were due to finish by Friday 18 July. We are 
working with Sydney Water to resolve the issue as 
soon as possible, then we will restart this project. 

What work we have completed 
We replaced sections of the existing concrete 
footpath on the north side of Parramatta Road and 
installed new fencing on the pedestrian crossing 
median. 

What work still needs to be done 
We still need to install new footpath and fencing, 
new kerb and raised garden bed on the south side 
of Parramatta Road. 
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Location of work area 

 

Contact us

Transport apologises for any inconvenience and 
appreciates your patience while we complete this 
important work. 

We will notify the community when this project 
starts again. 

 

 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 

 

 

parramattaroad.improvements@transp
ort.nsw.gov.au  

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

Interpreter service 
For languages other than English  
call 131 450 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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